Town Of Hmehia

Highway Department
8 Borden Lane
Wassaic, NY 12592 _
(845)-373-9922 Fax (845)-373-7007
toahd@optimum.net

To: Supervisbr Perotti and Town Board Members
From: Megan Chamberlin, Highway Superintendent
Date: March 19, 2020

Subject: Monthly Report

e We have been continuing to chip brush along the road sides.
e Worked with Lee’s Tree Service taking down some trees that were unsafe.

e Garbage — We worked a couple of days picking up garbage along our
roadways.

We have been out sweeping our intersections.
o Hopefully, we will be sweeping our roads and grading our dirt roads soon.

Our 2000 Ford 550 was put into Auctions International and sold for a price of
$1,525.00. | have also contacted Southeast Auto Recycle, Inc. in Wingdale, New
York. They gave me a price of $200.00 for the truck.

| believe we should accept the bid for $1,525.00. As we know, this truck is unsafe.

Our 2020 replacement truck has come in and currently is at Hudson River Truck
and Trailer getting the body and plow put on. The truck should be done soon.

Thank you.

Megan Chamberlin
Highway Superintendent

Town of Amenia




